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15 September 2010

THE PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE INC.
3" Floor The Philippine Stock Exchange Plaza
Ayala Avenue, Makati City

Attention: Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion
Head, Disclosure Department

Gentlemen:

We wish to inform you that there will be an announcement relating to our Company
tomorrow morning.

In view thereof. pending the release of the Company announcement, may we request for a
suspension in the trading of Pepsi-Cola Products Philippines, Inc. (PIP) shares only
during trading hours of the morning tomorrow. Thursday, 16 September 2010, starting at
9 o'clock in the interest of giving the investing public equal access to the material
information that will be released tomorrow by the Company. Trading in PIP shares shall
resume immediately after the material information has been adequately disseminated to
the public in accordance with PSE Rules or, at the latest, at 9 o’clock in the morning of
the following day, 17 September 2010.

We trust our request will merit your kind approval.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

/(oo

PARTHA CHAKRABARTI
Corporate Information Officer




